
M T  M A R T H A  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

COMING EVENTS  

MARCH  
 

Friday 16th 

 Year 1 Kings Swim 

 Year 5 & 6 Class Photos 

today  

 (Individual photos for 

 students who attended 

 Somers Camp) 

 

Tuesday 20th 

 Year 4 Hip Hop 

 

Wednesday 21st  

 SEC AGM 7pm  

  in Staff Centre 

 

Thursday 22nd  

 Year 2 King Swim 

 Year 1 King Swim 

 

Friday 23rd  

 Year 4 rescheduled 

Beach Program 

 Year 1 King Swim 

 

FREE DRESS DAY  

Gold coin donation  

proceeds go to  RCH  

 

AFTER SCHOOL SAUSAGE 

SIZZLE 3.30pm  

 

$2 Sausage in 

bread  & $1 

icy poles 

Meet in Area C 

 

Monday 26th –Wed 28th  

 Year 6 CYC City Camp  

 Departs: 7.30am 

 Returns:  5.00pm 

 

Wednesday 28th  

 Regional Swimming 

Competition 

 

Thursday 29th  

 FINAL DAY TERM 1 

 EARLY DISMISSAL  

     2.30PM 

 

APRIL 

 

 

Monday 16th  

 TERM 2 COMMENCES 

         Banksia Bulletin 
Thursday 15th March, 2018 

Principal Report 

Year 5 and 6 Class Photos - A reminder that tomorrow we will be having class photos for our 
Year 5 and 6 students.  The photographers will also be taking individual photos for students who were 
involved in the Somers District Camp last week. Envelopes with payment should be returned on the 
day. Please ensure all students are in uniform.   
 
Planning Week - Next week is planning week.  During this week our Specialist Timetable is 
reorganised with students having their specialist subjects on one day rather than throughout the week.  
This allows our teachers some valuable team planning time.  Students should bring any equipment 
required for specialist subjects on their designated day. E.g. runners for PE.  Please refer to the    
timetable below.   

Banksia Bulletin - As part of our implementation of Compass we will be  moving to an         
electronic version of our weekly newsletter, the Banksia Bulletin. This change will occur from the start 
of Term 2.  We will run off some hard copies of the newsletter which will be available for collection 
from the Office. While still providing information to our community we are looking forward to reducing 
the costs associated with producing the hard copy of the newsletter. Parents will continue to receive a 
Push Notification via Compass. The newsletter will display as a Newsfeed on the right hand side of 
your screen, simply click on the attachment to view the Banksia Bulletin. 

Absence Line - Please note that from the start of Term 2 the Absence Line will no longer be in 
operation.  Parents should access Compass to notify the school if their child is absent.  Thank you. 

Working With Children Checks - The school appreciates the assistance that volunteers provide 
in our programs and with more opportunities to assist during the year the Working With Children 
Check  (WWCC) is  a key part of the processes for this assistance to occur.  The Working with      
Children Check (WWCC) involves a screening process and is designed to assist in keeping children 
safe.  It is valid for 5 years, is transferrable between volunteer organisations and is free of charge for 
volunteers but cannot therefore be used for paid employment. 

At school if you are a parent/ immediate relative volunteering in an activity that is under the direct  
supervision of the teacher and that your child participates in or normally participates in eg within a 
classroom you do not need a check. Certain occupations eg Police Officers or VIT registered teachers 
are also exempt from  requiring a check.  If, however, the activity is not under the direct supervision of 
the teacher whether on or offsite then a WWCC is required.  We always require a WWCC for parent 
helpers on such activities as excursions and camps as there is the potential for assistance to be    
required when a teacher is not there to directly supervise. This means that volunteers that are not 
immediate relatives but offer to assist in the school require a check.  

Further information on how to apply can be accessed at  http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/ 
 
End of Term One - A reminder that Thursday 29th March is the last day of Term One. Please note 
the earlier dismissal time of 2.30pm.  We will be having a whole school “end of term” assembly on the 
Thursday commencing at 9.10am.  Term 2 commences on Monday 16th April.   

Kind regards, Martin Page. 
 
 
TERM 1 PLANNING WEEK AT MMPS  
 
Next week our staff will participate in Planning meetings in preparation for Term 2. During Planning 
Week our usual timetable for Specialists Programs is suspended. Students still enjoy a Specialist   
program that week but these sessions all occur on one day of the week (see below) rather than being 
timetabled throughout the week.  
 
Please take note of which day your child/ren have their Planning Day as this may require you to     
consider the proper footwear for Physical Education. Not all classes do every Specialist class as a 
number of Casual Relief Teacher (CRT) are used to support Planning days as well.  
 

Yr 4 and 5 classes on Monday 19 March  

Yr 1 and 6 classes on Tuesday 20 March  
Yr 2 and 3 classes on Wednesday 21 March  

Prep classes on Thursday 22 March  
Specialist teachers on Friday 23 March 

 

Hoping this information proves to be useful in selecting footwear on these particular days.  

Thanks for your cooperation.  
Kids Matter Team 

   NEXT SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MEETING  

 

Thursday 10th May  

 

6.45pm in the Staff Centre  

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive impact 
in a changing world. 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
https://www.rch.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

SRC Sausage Sizzle and Crazy Colour Free Dress 

  

The Royal Children’s Hospital do an amazing job looking after patients and their families. 
Next Friday (23rd March) the SRC are organising a fundraiser for 'The Royal Children’s 
Hospital Appeal'. They are hoping you can join them in an ‘After School Sausage            
Sizzle'. The “Sizzle” will commence at 3:30pm and the students and teachers will enjoy 
cooking up a storm out the front of Mount Martha Primary School.  A sausage in bread will 
be $2 and Icy Poles will be $1. Make sure you follow your nose and join in to help raise 
funds for The Royal Children’s Hospital. 

 

Next Friday will also be a FREE DRESS DAY where we can all bring a gold 
coin donation and wear 'Crazy Colours' to raise more funds for 
this worthwhile cause. 

  

 

 

Thanks for your support. We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

 SRC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANTED: 

Small Succulent or Geranium Cuttings. 

Please bring in to school as soon as possible.  

The Banksia Botanists will be propagating these before the end of term.  

These will be used for activities on Gold for Green Day.   

Could they be delivered to Mrs. Spiridis’ classroom. Room 5 Melrose.  

 

https://www.rch.org.au/


 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

Moonlit Sanctuary Keeper Club 

Kids enjoy environmental activities, animal encounters and native animal care. 

Day includes: interactions with dingo, python, off-limits animals, feeding animals & food prep, animal enrichment 
activities. Learn about our animals, their conservation and the environment. For ages 7-14 years.  

Easter 2018 school holiday dates: 
Week 1: Tues 3rd Wed 4h Thurs 5th Fri 6th April 
Week 2: Mon 9th Tues10th Wed 11th Thurs 12th Fri 13th April 
10am–4pm 

Cost: $75.00 per day, or $210 for 3 days (pro rata for additional days).  

Maximum 16 children per day. 

Bookings essential as spaces are limited 

Dress for the weather and wear closed-toe shoes, long pants and remember 
your hat or raincoat.  BYO lunch or  purchase at the café. 

Moonlit Sanctuary 

550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale, Phone 5978 7935 

Web: www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au,  Open daily between 10am and 5pm 

 
 



Our school purpose is to ensure a high quality and engaging learning program that builds on the capability of every student. 

M T  M A R T H A  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

Mt Martha Primary School                                        

Glenisla Dve 

Mount Martha  3934 

Phone: 5974 2800 Fax: 5974 3634  

Absence Line 5973 7700 or visit the school website          

E-mail: mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

Website:  www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 

Office Hours 8.30am-4.15pm Monday - Friday 

OSHCP: 0407 438 858 

Uniform Shop:  1800 337 396 

Tuesdays: 8.45am—9.45am 

Thursdays: 3.00pm—4.00pm 

Cash, credit card & EFTPOS facilities.  

Sorry, no cheques accepted 

Online ordering available at: www.psw.com.au 

PSW Frankston 

21 Playne St, Frankston 

(03) 9768 0346 

Shop Hours Sun & Mon Closed. Tue to Fri 9.00am-5.00pm 

& Sat 10am - 1.00pm.  

 

CONTACTS 

A friendly reminder to families and friends that Melrose Dve is              
reserved for STAFF PARKING.  Please use Eco Park or Glenisla Dve. 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to provide a safe environment for 

students, staff and visitors. Please alert the office to any hazards. 

SCHOOL TERMS 2017 

TERM 1  1st February to 31st March 2017  

TERM 2 18th April to 30th June 2017 

TERM 3 17th July to 22nd September 2017 

TERM 4  9th October to 22nd December 2017  

SCHOOL TERMS 2017 

TERM 3 17th July to 22nd September 2017 

TERM 4  9th October to 22nd December 2017  

SCHOOL TERMS 2018 

TERM 1 31st January to 29th March 2018 

TERM 2 16th April to 29th June 2018 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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SCHOOL TERMS 2018 

 

TERM 1 31st January to 29th March 2018 

TERM 2 16th April to 29th June 2018 

TERM 3 16th July to 21st September 2018 

TERM 4    8th October to 21st December 2018 

 

PLAYERS WANTED 

 
Mount Martha Basketball Club are inviting new players to join our club. 

If your child is interested in playing please contact the club leaving details of 
child’s name, date of birth and school year at: 

mountmarthabasketball@gmail.com 

The new season will begin at the start of Term 2 so please email your interest 
in well before the end of Term 1 to allow   adequate time for team allocations 
and communications prior to registrations. 

mailto:mountmarthabasketball@gmail.com


STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $16 per week                                         

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                               
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running Term 1 holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

 Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

 

 

FAMILY FRIENDLY                                                                              

Open 7 days from noon  

LUNCH & DINNER  

Call 5974 4435                 2/42 Lochiel Ave, Mt Martha. 

DANCE CLASSES IN MT MARTHA: 

Ballet, Contemporary, Hip Hop 

Acrobatics, Kinder Dance,   

Jazz, Tap and Musical Theatre. 

 www.emmakamandance.com.au 

emmakaman@gmail.com 
 

Call Emma on: 0419 173 406 

http://www.emmakamandance.com.au
mailto:emmakaman@gmail.com

